


We are rolling out Aurion – our new, 

mobile friendly payroll system!  It’s fast, 

secure and built to make your work life 

easier.

Go-live date: September 2025

Same pay. New way.

Meet



 Mobile app for pay slips, leave, 
timesheets

 Instant access—anytime, anywhere

 Easy to update personal info

 Built-in onboarding—no more email 

chains!

Payroll in your pocket



Video on CompliLearn: 2-min intro – 22 July

Learning Site Live: 18 August

Hot Topic Sessions: 18 Aug – 8 Sep

Online Support Hub: FAQs, How-To, 
Zoom training links from 18 August

Get ready for the switch



1. Online – available from 18 August 

www.tasc.nsw.edu.au/staff-and-governors

1. At your school

Payroll Support Contact / Change Champion

3. At Group Office – payrollproject@tasc.nsw.edu.au

 Business as usual enquiries (pay/leave questions) still go to payroll: 
payshelpdesk@tasc.nsw.edu.au

Your support team


